
US 550/160 Grandview Interchange Connection

SCOPE:
Complete connection of US 550 to US 160 at the  

Grandview Interchange.

BENEFITS:
The US 160 Grandview Interchange is part of long-range 

planning for enhanced mobility for the entire southwest 

Colorado region. The interchange is a key component 

for growth and connectivity to the Three Springs and 

Grandview community, where a significant amount of 

growth is occurring. The interchange bridge structures 

have seen increased use over the past year with La Plata 

County’s and the City of Durango’s completion of Wilson 

Gulch Road, which provides much safer and more efficient 

access to the area’s regional hospital.
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For more information: www.codot.gov


